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Looking back on learning 

 

Term 5 Summer 1 April 2023 
 

Astronauts Class 
 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Welcome back, I hope you all had a restful Easter break. The 

summer term our overall theme will be ‘Britain’, this half term we 

will be looking at transport and London.  Next term we'll be 

looking at mini-beasts and growing.   

In phonics, Reception are developing our reading and writing 

skills, looking at real and nonsense words.  Nursery are 

continuing to develop their attention and listening skills through 

games and activities. 

In Maths we will be exploring a deeper knowledge of numbers 

from 0-20, we will be exploring shape, length and patterns. This 

will be done in a wide range of ways through stories, games 

and fun activities. 

The reading challenge is going well and we are really pleased 

how engaged the children have been, thank you for all of your 

support.   

Over this summer term we will be supporting those transitions of 

moving year groups, we will keep you informed of any 

important dates and activities for this. 

Kind Regards 

Mrs Conroy and the Early Years Team 
 

Meet the team- 

 

 

 

 

 

Mrs Conroy-          Mrs Royall-     Miss Harrison-      Mrs Hooper- 

Class Teacher       Teaching        Teaching              Teaching 

                               Assistant          Assistant               Assistant 

 

 

Weekly Events 

Mondays – PE 

 

Important 

Announcements 
Daily Reading 

It is really important to share 

a book with your child as 

much as possible. It is vital to 

develop their language, 

understanding and listening 

skills.  Please can you sign 

your child’s book to show us 

you have read so we can 

change the books.  

 

 

Come and Play 

We would like to invite you 

along to this terms come 

and play session on 

Thursday 25th May 2-3pm 

Term 6 Events 

Reception Graduation 

Assembly- Monday 10th July 

(Time TBC) 

Celebration Picnic at Tibbys- 

Monday 17th July (Time TBC) 

This picnic will be for parents 

and all children. 

 

 

 

 


